
To:  President and Members of the Munster Town Council 
 
From:  Patricia Abbott, Controller/Interim Town Manager 
 
Date:  April 7, 2025 
 
Re:  CCMG 2025-1: LPA Contract Approval  

 
On March 6, 2025, Munster received the Award letter for CCMG 2025-1 in the 

amount of $1,500,000.00 for the following roads.  
 

Road From To
Timberwood Lane White Oak Avenue Ashwood Lane
Lilac Lane Camellia Drive Azalea Drive
Somerset Drive White Oak Avenue Redwood Lane
Harrison Avenue Fisher Street Ridge Road
Cornwallis Lane Westminster Lane Westminster Lane
Westminster Lane Cornwallis Lane Cornwallis Lane  

 
INDOT has presented the Local Public Agency (LPA) contract for signature. This 

is the agreement between the Town and INDOT for the funding.  Council must approve 
all contracts. INDOT requires one person to be designated to sign all documents related 
to the project. Resolution 2149 was approved by Council on March 17, 2025, for this 
purpose and named the Interim Town Manager as the signer. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

RECOMMENDED ACTION: 
 
By motion and voice vote, approve LPA Contract Number 92168 in the amount of 

$1,500,000.00 for CCMG 2025-1. 


